
 Happy New Year Families!
We hope everyone had a wonderful Holiday Season. It is 

back to our regular schedule starting Wednesday,January 2nd.

A BIG THANK YOU to those of you that donated items to

Casa de Amparo. We were overwhelmed by your generosity.

You made the holidays very happy for some very deserving

children.

Wednesday, January 9th 2019 - "New Year, New Me" Dress Code
              (80's Workout Wear)

Thursday, January 17th 2019 - Snowflake Making
Wednesday, January 23rd 2019 - Snowball Fight
Thursday, January 31st 2019 - "I Gave Up On My Resolutions"

   (Pajama Day)



We have noticed that there are a LOT of children that aren't being

signed out properly at pick up time. There are sign-out i-pads located

at the front desk, in the infant room, and in the school-age room.

Please remember to use your code to sign your children out at one of

them. If you are not sure of proper procedure, keep reading below

for a step by step guide or ask at the front desk and we will walk you

through it.

Sign out procedure

Step 1. Pick up your child from their classroom or playground.

Step 2. Use your unique pin # on the i-pad located at the front desk,

infant room, or school-age room.

Step 3. When your child(en)'s picture appears on the screen touch their

face. This should turn the bar blue indicating that you have

successfully signed out your child.

There have been a lot of things getting misplaced lately. To try to 

minimize this, we ask that you remember to label EVERYTHING brought

into school with your child's FULL NAME. This includes: lunchboxes, 

water bottles, jackets, extra clothing, blankets, etc.



We have a number of different Enrichment Programs available here

at Discovery Isle - La Costa. If you are interested in signing your child

up for them, we have listed them below. Please remember that these

programs are NOT run by Discovery Isle, but outside companies. Even

though these are outside companies, we do require background checks

for anyone that will be in contact with your child.

Most of these programs are done on-site in our Fun Zone or in a

classroom. The exception being Karate, which is done across the street.

If you have any questions about any of these programs, feel free to 

reach out to the companies directly or ask at the front desk.

Karate: Intermediates Class Schedule - Tuesday & Thursday 9:15am

Contact #: 760-744-5560Pre-K Class Schedule - Tuesday & Thursday 4:15pm

Music: Wednesday 9:45 - 10:20

Contact Info. : WWW.MyMusicWorkshopForKids.com

Blooming Artists with Mrs. Jody: Mondays

Contact #: 858-774-7527

or BloomingArtists@hotmail.com

Amazing Athletes:

Contact #: 760-814-3916

or AmazingAthletesSDCA@gmail.com
WWW.AmazingAthletes.com/sandiego

http://www.amazingathletes.com/sandiego


As the winter illnesses start to increase, we want to remind you of

our illness policy. 

You will be called and required to pick up your child if

they have a fever of 100.1 or above, have diarrhea, vomiting, 

excessive runny nose, rash, or other communicable illness.

Your child needs to remain home until they have at least

24 hours free of the symptom they were sent home for.

Certain illnesses will require a doctor's note clearing your

your child before the will be allowed to return to school.

These include, but are not limited to: pink eye, strep throat,

hand, foot & mouth, impetigo, croup, whooping cough.






